
 

Cir. No. : TVS / ACD/2025-26/01                                                                                                    Date: April 25, 2025  

CIRCULAR 

Subject: Summer Vacation Schedule 

Dear Parents, 

 

This is to inform you that the summer vacation for students will commence from Saturday, April 26, 2025. 

The school will remain closed during this period and will reopen on Monday, June 16, 2025, with regular 

functioning. 

 

Students who have enrolled in the Summer Camp are requested to attend from Monday, April 28, 2025, as 

per the schedule shared. 

 

We wish all our students a safe, enjoyable, and productive summer break. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The VITS School 


